
Harbors and Waters Board  

Meeting via Zoom 

 

November 3, 2020 
 

Present: Cuzner, Michaud, Breen, Doub, Gregory, Smith, and Dragonas. 

 

The minutes of the last meeting were approved. 

Harbormaster Report:  

1. Docks and gangways are being stored. 

2. State St. bathrooms are closed and winterized 

3.  Necessary maintenance is being performed on the Stacey Clark, Hornet, 

and Safe boats. 

4. Harbormaster met with state officials from Marine Fisheries Division to 

discuss improvements at Little Harbor including the boat ramp.  Issues 

discussed included options for parking and public access.  They also looked 

at future improvements at parker’s boatyard. 
Budget: 

5. Harbormaster and Board discussed the plan for completing the FY2022 

budget. 

6. Possible revenue increases included 50K for excise taxes.  

7. The budget for capital projects will be discussed at the Board’s December 
meeting. 

8. The possible plan for a future Marblehead Community Boating Center at 

Parker’s boatyard was discussed. The interested parties will continue 
discussions with the Harbormaster. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:35 pm. 

 
 

 


